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MEMORANDUM . 13 MAY 204

FOR ) : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
NCR, CAR, |, II, lll, IV-A, IV-B, V, VI, VIi, VIII,
IX, X, Xl, XII, XHI
ALL PENROs
ALL CENROs
ALL PASUs

ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU
MINES AND GEOSCIENCES BUREAU

FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS)

SUBJECT : FASPS UPDATES NEWSLETTER 1st QUARTER 2024

We are pleased to furnish your office with copies of the FASPS Updates
Newsletter for 1st quarter of 2024. FASPS Updates are also made available to the
public for easier access and reach through this link: https:/bit.ly/3A50GNc.

We value your comments and suggestions as essential contributions toward
enhancing our future publications. For any inquiries and clarifications, please contact
Alliah Zain Deigado or Alyssa Micah Macasieb of the Project Monitoring and
Evaluation Division (PMED) through e-mail addresses alliahzdg@gmail.com and
amamacasieb@denr.gov.ph.

We look forward to future collaborations and feature projects in your region.
Thank you very much for your continued support!

For your information.

OLFO, Ph.D
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